
ALICE M. YARNOLD AND SAMUEL YARNOLD SCHOLARSHIP TRUST 

Information 

College students and other individuals who are residents of the State of New Hampshire 
and who are already in the process and have completed one year of post-secondary education, 
may be eligible to apply to the Alice M. Yarnold and Samuel Yarnold Scholarship Trust. 
Applications will not be accepted from graduating high school seniors. The scholarships to be 
awarded are anticipated to range from $3,000 to $7,500 annually, over a one-to-four year 
period. 

The will of Samuel Yarnold sets forth various criteria to be used in the award of 
scholarships including: 

a. Individuals pursuing post-secondary school education in the fields of nursing, 
medicine, or social work, but due to financial circumstances may be unable or restricted from 
pursuing such education. 

b. Applicants must be New Hampshire residents, with the intention of working in 
New Hampshire. 

To be eligible for this scholarship award the individual must: 

1. Complete and submit the attached application to the Trustees of the Scholarship
Trust. 

2. Complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid and submit the form to
the Federal Student Aid Programs.  You will receive a Student Aid Report.  Please submit a 
copy of the Student Aid Report (which states the expected family contribution) to the Trustees.  

3. Have your technical school or college submit a certified copy of your latest
school or college transcript.  Your application will not be considered unless the certified 
transcript is received by June 16, 2025. 

4. Submit two Letters of Recommendation no older than two years old and, at
least one of which is from a professor or instructor at your current school or college.  

The deadline for the completed application is June 16, 2025.  Applications submitted 
after June 16, 2025 will not be considered.  You must submit the application materials online 
at yarnoldscholarshiptrust.org.  Scholarship awards will be determined by the trustees and 
announced in the fall. 

For more information, please visit our website yarnoldscholarshiptrust.org or on our 
Facebook page. 


